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Friday 15th September
@ St. Buryan Community House
6 - 8.30pm (or ‘til your tired!)

Get your dancing shoes on for an evening of
music, fun and good food for everyone!

You are all warmly invited to a wonderful autumnal Welcome Supper and

Ceilidh! We would love everyone to come along and enjoy a brilliant evening,

and in order to cover some of the costs of running this event, we are asking for
everyone to ‘pay what you can’- suggested donation of £5 per adult, kids ®
come free! (Please donate generously if you can, all proceeds :
support the pupils of St. Levan School). For this you will enjoy a delicious home
cooked meal in great company, and a chance to join in with the fast and

fantastic Shindig Cloggers with the amazing Tinner’s Band.

There will be soft drinks available, and please feel free to bring your own
drinks as the bar won’t be open. There will also be a raffle, so please bring
along some money as this will be cash only.

Please return the slip below (together with any donations, or donate on the
night) to indicate how many of you will be attending so we can get an idea of
food quantity and dietary requirements. Friends and extended families
welcome!

Thank you so much and we look forward to seeing you all there!

Friends of St. Levan School

Welcome Supper & Ceilidh Friday 15th September @ St. Buryan Community House



